
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: June 28, 2019 Bulletin #: P-09-19 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
SCAN Members 
Small Business Advocates 

RE: Rescission of Broadcast Bulletin No. P-08-19 

This Broadcast Bulletin announces the rescission of Broadcast Bulletin P-08-19.  

Subject: “URGENT & TIME SENSITIVE - Procurement Division Webpages” posted on 
DGS, Procurement Division’s website on June 27, 2019.  

For questions regarding this notice, please send an email to: 

pams@dgs.ca.gov  

mailto:pams@dgs.ca.gov

